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MONTHLY REPORT—May 2019 

We are thankful for the opportunity to work in the Lord’s vineyard with your 

prayers.  

We are sending this monthly report a week ahead due to the traveling plan made 

from May 24. We are excited that the filming and post-production for videos of 

The Story of Jesus lessons 25-32 have been completed. We are in the process of 

uploading videos to YouTube. These new released videos will be available at 

chinesebibleschool.org by the end of this month. You are welcome to share the 

link to others.   

In preparing for the trip to Malaysia for the Chinese Asian Bible Lectureship, we 

have made USB drives containing all the Chinese Bible School videos available 

for brethren to take with them to mainland China, where the YouTube videos are 

not available to everyone. If you are planning a trip to China and would like to 

have these videos with you, please feel free to contact the Chinese Bible School.  

We are studying Lord Teach Us to Pray in our Tencent QQ online weekly Bible 

study. This is a comprehensive study on the subject of prayers. Here are several 

comments from China.  

“…… Your lessons once again remind us of what we should know 

about prayers. I will apply what I learn to my personal prayer life. 

Thank you very much for offering such fine lessons. May God 

bless you and remember your labor for the Lord.” 

“…… Your lessons indeed help me a lot. First of all, I used to have 

only few pieces knowledge about prayers. Now I have much 

clearer understanding and knowledge of how to pray. Your classes 

stir up my interest of studying Bible realizing Bible study can be 

fun. Many thanks for your effort. May God richly bless you!” 

We are glad to have more hands helping the Chinese Bible School ministry. 

David Fang, a Bear Valley Bible Institute graduate and the associate minister of 

the Pearland Church of Christ at Pearland, Texas, came in to record a video 

lesson, The Truth About Baptism. The English video lesson was done by Don 

Blackwell in 2017. David translated the lesson into Chinese and did the 

recording. The video post-production is still ongoing.  

Yolanda and I will be making a trip to Asia starting from May 24 to June 17. The 

speaking engagements were listed in our last report. Please see the April report 

for detailed information. Please pray for our safety and the successful meetings 

with brethren at the bay area of San Francisco and in Asia. Thank you. 

All our Chinese video online views this year are about 900 per day. 
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